
  
  
  
  

  The U.S Ambassador Visits the ASE 

  October 17, 2016  

The Chairman of the ASE Board of Directors Marwan Bataieneh received the US Ambassador to the
Kingdom Alice Wells in the presence of the CEO of the ASE Nader Azar, and a number of the ASE
employees. During the visit, they discussed the common subject of mutual interest in the economic
field.

 The CEO of the ASE Nader Azar briefed the delegation about the latest legislative, technical and
quantitative developments achieved by the ASE in recent years and the current challenges facing the
securities industry and its role in providing a stable and safe environment, with respect to the
openness of the national economy to foreign investment. 

The Chairman of the ASE Board of Directors Marwan Bataieneh, also praised the historical and
political relations between the two countries; stressing on intensifying efforts by both parties at the
government levels and the private sector to enhance bilateral cooperation in all aspects, urging on
the U.S side to intensify its investments in Jordan.

The U.S Ambassador Alice Wells praised the ASE efforts and appreciated the strategic relations
between the two countries, also mentioned her country's commitment to supporting Jordan in all
areas and enhancing cooperation in the economic field in general and at the level of financial markets
in particular.
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